

CANADA

DEPARTMENT OF THE SECRETARY OF STATE

OFFICE OF THE CUSTODIAN

ADDRESS ALL COMMUNICATIONS TO THE CUSTODIAN'S OFFICE

PLEASE REFER

FILE NO.....

3906 West 12th Av Vancouver, B.C. April 5th 1952

Mr Kunio Hidaka 200 Bay Street Toronto

Jisaburo Kasho & Kasho Coy.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of March 31st.

The office of the Custodian in Vancouver has just been closed and files and funds connected with the above matters have been sent to Ottawa.

It wil be necessary therefore for you to contact Ottawa for any information that may be available. Your present enquiry would likely be a matter depending upon the Terms of the Treaty of Peace and although this has been signed it has not yet been ratified. I would almost suggest therefore that it might be desirable for you to delay making enquiries from Ottawa for the time being. The files will only just have been received by them and it is my understanding that matters concerning Enemy accounts cannot at present be dealt with.

If and when you proceed with your enquiry correspondence might be addressed to K.W.Wright Esq. Q.C.

Chief Counsel
Office of the Custodian
Vitobia Building
Ottawa

Yours truly,

F.G. Shears

25 Shears